
Walter Clemence 

From: monhollon@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 10:39 AM
To: Walter Clemence
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10/15/2012

THEY CAME TO MY HOUSE AND SAID THAT ELECTRIC WOULD BE OFF FOR A FEW MINUTES, 
THEY SAID NOTHING ABOUT INSTALLING A NEW SMART METER.  I DON'T WANT THIS AND I 
WANT IT TAKEN OUT. 
  
LARRY MONHOLLON 
163 HAZELWOOD RIVER ROAD 
EDGEWATER, FLORIDA 32141 


